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Students will be able to visit the Book 

Fair during their computer and library 

class times  the week of September 

16th-19th.  Please look for more 

information in your child’s Friday folder 

next week. 

 

Upcoming Events                                                 

Please see back of newsletter for information on building good attendance habits.   

 

 

 

The Provine School Portrait staff will 

visit the Williamsburg Elementary School 

on Monday, October 7, 2024 for fall 

school pictures.  

 Your portrait order forms will be sent 

home in your student’s weekly folder.  

 Please send your child’s portrait order 

and payment to the school on picture day. 

Reminder: 

There is no parking on the bus port during arrival and dismissal times.  

No pets are permitted on the bus port at any time. 

 

September 12th– PTO Fundraiser Kickoff 

September 16th-19th-Scholastic Book Fair 

September 27th-  Teacher In-Service/No 

School 

 

October 7th-Provine School Pictures 

October 31st– Halloween Activities 

November 1st– Teacher In-Service/No 

School 




